
 

Memo 
To:   Santaquin City Council 

From:   John Bradley, Community Services Director 

Subject:  Soccer Goals Purchase  

Date:  2/11/2022 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

The Recreation Department has increased youth soccer participation and now hosts two seasons per 

year, each with over 400 youth. As we register youth, we adjust the size of teams and field dimensions 

to match the amount of youth signed up in a specific age division. Additionally, that determines the size 

of soccer goals needed for that age group and field size. 

We are to the growth point that we need another 12’ size goal set and a 18’ size goal set.  These goals 

will be used at the Elementary School fields Spring 2022 and then be moved over to Harvest View Soccer 

fields once the Phase II construction is complete for Fall 2022 season.   These goals will be an important 

part of our continued program expansion at Harvest View Sports Complex. 

The goals are needed now before the next fiscal budget season. Recreation has about $32,000 in a fund 

balance account. Cost for both sets of goals and freight would be $4,318.37. 

 

Action Requested:  Approve Recreation department to use fund balance to purchase soccer goals. 


